LLL GLOBAL LOGISTICS LIMITED

DHL Rate Increase 15t April 2025

Hello everyone,

Please could we bring to your attention the below notice from DHL.
This in regard to a rate increase effective 1t April 2025.

[{}

In 2025, like many UK businesses, we have faced rising operating costs, including upcoming
government-mandated changes to employer contributions in April.

To address these challenges and maintain our high service levels, we will be adjusting our shipping
rates.

The increase in rates will be effective 1 April 2025 and will be an average increase of 1.9%*.

We appreciate price increases are never welcome, however, we hope you understand the necessity
in making this change to ensure the high standards of service are sustained.

Should you have any questions, please do contact us.

*The rate increase will not apply to shipments sent using DHL Globalmail, Time Definite Third
Country, and Day Definite Third Country.
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